



Plymouth High School For Girls St Lawrence Road Plymouth PL4 6HT

2 February 2022

RE:25640

Dear Miss Roughton, and pupils

Our heartfelt thanks from all of the team here at St Luke's for your amazing fundraising donation. Your donation from selling Christmas Stocking Fillers raised £100.00 and your continued support, enables us to deliver end of life care in your community. St Luke's simply could not do this without wonderful people like yourselves.

It looked as if a lot of effort had gone into making things to sell, lots of crafts used, and from your donation, it seemed that they were very popular, well done to everyone who got involved.

Your kindness has enabled St Luke's to provide vital end of life care in your community for the past 40 years. Your donation has helped patients, their families and loved ones, at a very difficult time in their lives.

Once again, a heartfelt thank you for your support.

With very best wishes,

Nina Wearne

Partnerships Manager

We really value your support and respect your privacy (we never share your information with anyone else) but please tick here if you do not wish to receive any further information and return this letter to us at the address below. \square